
Good afternoon, Team! 
 
Please note effective immediately, we are no longer selling smoke detectors (product code 6010-
01-1; $99.95 each) for SimplyHome systems. They have been discontinued from the 
manufacturer and the compatible replacement does not meet our standards. We will support 
existing smoke detectors currently in the field. 
 
We will continue to offer smoke alarm monitors (product code SLX-AD-T3; $69.95) as part of 
the SimplyHome system. Please see the attached document for more information. This document 
is for internal use only and not meant to be shared with clients. 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need more information. Thanks and have a great 
day! 
--  
Gabrielle Corey 
SimplyHome - CMI 
828-684-8441 Local 
828-335-5330 Cell 
877-684-3581 Toll-Free 
828-684-3590 Fax 
simply-home.com 

 


